RE: Energy Star and Energy Benchmarking Assistance

Dear Tenant:

<<Company>> is pleased to announce that we have joined Energy Star. Energy Star is a voluntary partnership that makes it easy for businesses and consumers to improve their bottom line and protect the environment. By joining Energy Star, <<Company>> has made a fundamental commitment to the continuous improvement of our organization’s energy performance.  We believe Energy Star will help enhance our financial health, increase our value and aid in the preserving the environment for future generations.  To meet our commitment, we are asking for your assistance.  

We are implementing a plan to track and improve your building’s energy performance.  The first step in the process is to benchmark your building’s total energy use, using online software tools provided by Energy Star.  By benchmarking your building, we will determine how it is performing in comparison to similar buildings across the country.  If the building ranks in the top 25% of the market, we would be eligible to display the Energy Star label.  If the building scores lower, we can use the benchmarking information to assess opportunities to make improvements that will improve the competitiveness and value of the building, which is beneficial to you as a tenant, and protect the environment. 

To obtain the building’s benchmark score, we need 12 months of energy consumption data.  Please review the accompanying material and provide us with either 12 months of utility bills, or sign the enclosed release, which will permit your utility company to provide your energy consumption data directly to the building management.

We would also encourage you to consider Energy Star for your own business, in your community, or in your own home.  Visit www.energystar.gov or call the Energy Star hotline at 1-888-STAR-YES to see the opportunities to save more than money.  

If you have any questions on our request for benchmarking assistance, please call <<Company contact>>.
Sincerely,

Management

